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N O T I C E 

 Subject: Postponement of Walk-in-Interview for the Position of Field 

Investigator – regarding. 

In reference to our earlier notice dated 6th November 2024 regarding the walk-in-

interview for the position of Field Investigator on a contractual basis, scheduled for 

11th November 2024 at 11:00 a.m. in the Audio-Video Room of the Institute, we 

regret to inform you that due to administrative reasons, the interview has been 

postponed. 

The revised date for the walk-in-interview will be announced shortly and uploaded 

on the Institute's website. We kindly request all concerned candidates to regularly 

check the website for further updates. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in 

this matter. 

For any further queries, please contact the Administrative Officer. 
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